

A special thank you to all parents for your patience and understanding while the Gymbus was being repaired. 

A big thank you to all of the daycare centers that allowed us to use areas inside so that no classes were missed!

The FINAL term of 2016-2017 Gymbus year begins the week of April 3rd, 2017.
Email us if you need to know your payment amount.

Payments are late if received AFTER your child’s Gymbus class the week of April 3rd.

END OF TERM 3 – IT’S AWARDS DAY
MARCH 27 – 31 (MON-FRI)
LESSON FOCUS:
 BARS, FLOOR, ROCK WALL
On BARS, we will use the mini-tramp to practice jumping to front support. Our little ones will work again on glide swings and pulling their toes to the bar. On FLOOR, we will work on table tops, bridges, and cartwheels. Everyone will get to climb the ROCK WALL. The 4’s & 5’s will try to move across the wall rather than up and down the wall. We will see who can go all the way across on the MONKEY BARS! At the end of class, all gymnasts will receive a Gymbus medal to take home.

THE FINAL GYMBUS TERM BEGINS!
IT’S CARDINAL BASEBALL WEEK!

APR 3 – 7 (MON-FRI)

LESSON FOCUS:
BARS, GROSS MOTOR SKILLS
It’s Cardinal baseball season once again! We will celebrate Cardinal Baseball all week! Wear your Cardinal baseball shirt or any red shirt so you can help us celebrate the start of the 2017 Cardinal Baseball season.  We will practice throwing balls, hitting balls off a t-ball stand, running the bases and many other gross motor skills as we warm up, practice, and condition just like the baseball players do!

Gymbus payments are late if paid after your child’s class today.
EASTER WEEK
APR 10 – 14 (MON-FRI)

LESSON FOCUS:
FLOOR, BARS, LOW BEAM

This week, we will be doing lots of hopping: hopscotch and mini-tramp.  On BARS, everyone will swing with a bunny between their legs and then try to drop it into a hula-hoop. We will hop over bunnies on LOW BEAM, as well as search for hidden bunnies in the ball pit.  A bunny toss will be our closing activity along with a chocolate Easter candy! 

BE SURE TO LET US KNOW BY E-MAIL NO LATER THAN 4/5 IF YOUR CHILD CANNOT HAVE CHOCOLATE.
APR 17 – 21 (MON-FRI)

LESSON FOCUS: 
BEAM, BARS, FLOOR, BALL PIT
On BEAM, we will practice walking forward and backwards without touching the bus. On BARS, we will work on pullover drills. On FLOOR, we will use the bunnies from last week to practice forward and backward rolls. We will begin practicing our stretching songs for the Gymbus Celebration on June 3rd!
APR 24 – 28 (MON-FRI)

LESSON FOCUS: 
TRAMPOLINE, FLOOR, BARS
On TRAMPOLINE, we will work on jumps, seat drops and knee drops. On FLOOR, we will work on tuck and straddle jumps. We will also work on straddle rolls, table tops and bridges. On BARS, we will work on glide swings using a springboard. 
Gymbus Celebration information will be emailed the weekend of April 21st. 

This year’s celebration will be on June 3rd at FlipSide Gymnastics in St. Charles.

Be sure to mark your calendar now! 

